St. John the Evangelist
Roman Catholic Church

Pastor: Father A. Maderak
49 George Street, York (Weston), Ontario MIN 2B4
Office 416-241-0133 Fax 416-248-0471
Office Staff : Sheila Mills
email: stjohns-weston@rogers.com
website: stiohntheevangelistwe.archtoronto.org

MASS SCHEDULE
Sunday Masses: Saturday Vigil: 5:00 p.m.

Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.
Monday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday: 9:00 a.m.
Tuesday, Thursday: 7:00 p.m.
First Friday of the Month: 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.

Baptism: Please call the office to arrange to discuss

your child's Baptism.

Confession: Each Saturday at 4:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Marriage: The parish congratulates all newly engaged

couples and reminds them that, by Archdiocesan Policy,

they are required to contact the parish at least one year
in advance of the proposed marriage.

Sick: That the sick may be
surrounded by God's grace and
healing love, especially Janine
Bujold, Natalie Donaldson, Rosalia Gallippi, Michael
Lall and Maria Pereira.

Deceased: For those who have gone to their eternal
reward: that God will have mercy on them,
especially Rev. Italo Reich and Rev. J. Vincent
Thompson, C.S.B.

Pope's October Evangelization Intention: World
Mission Day - That World Mission Day may renew
within all Christian communities the joy of the
Gospel and the responsibility to announce it.
@? women and children) to be given to those
in need or to be sold to help support our
Special Works in the community. Please bring your
donation to the Society's pod on the weekend of

November 5/6 and share with others in the
community. Thank you for your continued support.

The St. Vincent de Paul pod will be parked in our
parking lot (between the Rectory and the Church) to
accept your donations before or after the Saturday 5
p.m. Mass on November 5 and the 9:00 & 11:00 am
Masses on Sunday, November 6.

Weekly Offering (9 Oct)........c.cooveiiiienienns $3,906.95
MiSSION CO-0P.....ccoiiurriieeee e $774.30

Thank you for your contribution.

CPray

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul is
collecting clothing; all seasons (men,

%lvmss Infentions

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15
5:00 pm Daniel McConnell R.I.P.
- Jackie & Gord McAlister
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 16
9:00 am Deceased Members of the Unione
Emigranti R.I.P. - Armando Sdraulig
11:00 am The People of the Parish
MONDAY, OCTOBER 17
9:00 am lolanda & Romeo Magi R.1.P.
- Magi Family
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 18
7:00 pm Giuseppe Primier R.1.P. - Family
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 19
9:00 am Angelo Morano R.1.P. - Morano Family
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20
7:00 pm Pasquale & Gabriela Lombardi and
Giovanni Fiacco R.I.P. - Carmela Fiacco
Rev. Garry Lehigh R.I.P.
- Patricia MacFarlane & Family
Giovanni Cardelli R.1.P.
- Anne Marie & Grandchildren
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21
9:00 am Giovanni Capalbo R.I.P. - Anna Bellisaro
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 22
9:00 am Rev. Italo Reich R.I.P.
5:00 pm Irene Gillard R.1.P.
- Patricia MacFarlane & Family
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23
9:00 am The People of the Parish
11:00 am Raymond Emile Constantin and
Gilbert Constantin R.1.P.
- Mary-Lynn & Andre and Ginette &
Marc and Families

WORKSHOP ON THE ART OF
DISCERNMENT

Given by a team of men and women religious,
and a married couple.

Place: Loretto College, 70 St. Mary St., Toronto
When: Saturday, November 5, 2016
9:00 am - 4:30 pm
Suggested donation: $30 (lunch included)
Contact: Frances Harrison-Atell, 416-467-2642 or
email: fharrison-ateli@csj.to.ca
Registration Deadline: October 31, 2016

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Eucharistic Adoration takes place every Friday after
the 9:00 a.m. Mass. There will be a Holy Hour
following the 9:00 a.m. Mass that will conclude with
Benediction at 10:30 a.m.

Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday.
Every parish across the world will
celebrate this unique Sunday. It is a
global sign of the Universal Church
MISSION and Mission. Your prayers and
SLUNDAY {onations will help support churches,
hospitals, schools and vocations in countries where
the Church is beginning, where it is new. Please be
as generous as possible to the collection for the
Propagation of the Faith, for more than 1200
dioceses in Asia, Africa, Latin America, the Pacific
Islands and some of our Canadian dioceses that
depend on the World Mission collection.

Donation envelopes are in your box of offertory
envelopes and are available in the church foyer.

You are invited to attend a New Beginnings
Inspirational Talk...

TRUSTING IN MERCY

Guest Speaker
Fr. Christopher Valka, C.S.B.

"As the Church concludes its year-long Jubilee of
Mercy, we take time to discuss the impact of this
jubilee at different levels. What are we learning
more and more about our merciful God, about
ourselves? How can we strive to sustain a merciful
stance in our relationships? We will consider these
questions and examine the critical role trust plays in
how we live mercifully in our lives."

Monday, October 17, 2016
Catholic Pastoral Centre
1155 Yonge St. Toronto - 4th Floor
(Adjacent Summerhill Subway Station)
Parking available.

Doors open at 6:30 p.m.
Talk begins at 7:00 p.m.

Thank (¥ You

Thank you to all the parishioners who so generously
gave to the Weston Food Bank this Thanksgiving.
Please continue supporting the Weston Food Bank
by dropping off your food donations in the food
baskets at the back of the church. Thank you for all
that you do!

2017 MASS INTENTIONS

The parish is now accepting 2017 Mass Intentions.
Mass [ntentions can be only booked three months in
advance and, at time of booking, only one weekend
Mass may be booked. This will allow all
parishioners a chance to book a Mass Intention for
their loved one.

HUMANITARIAN RELIEF
Hurricane Matthew - Haiti Emergency

The Archdiocese of Toronto is accepting financial
contributions for humanitarian relief following the
devastation caused by Hurricane Matthew in Haiti
on October 4, 2016.

In partnership with Caritas Haiti and USA sister
organization Catholic Relief Services, funds will
provide supplies for those who lost everything and to
reduce the risk of spreading preventable disease;
provide basic supplies to those whose homes were
destroyed; help distribute food, sanitation and
supply kits.

Those wishing to help may do so in the following
ways:

Online through the Archdiocese of Toronto
website: www.archtoronto.org
- By phone through the Development Office —
416-934-3411

Through their parish, making cheques payable
to: St. John the Evangelist Parish — Haiti Emergency

We offer our prayers for the victims of this natural
disaster and those who have been displaced. Thank
you for your ongoing efforts to help those in crisis in
Haiti.

The month of October each year is

dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary.

This is primarily due to the fact that the

liturgical feast of Our Lady of the

Rosary is celebrated annually on
October 7. It was instituted to honor the Blessed
Virgin Mary in gratitude for the protection that she
gives the Church in answer to the praying of the
Rosary by the faithful.

During the month of October the Rosary will be
recited weekdays at our parish: Mondays,
Wednesdays & Fridays before the 9:00 a.m. Mass;
Tuesdays & Thursdays before the 7:00 p.m. Mass
and each Saturday morning after the 9:00 a.m.
Mass. Everyone is welcome to participate.

The Children's Liturgy Program is in need of
volunteers. If you are interested, and Confirmed,
please contact the office at 416-241-0133 for more
information. Screening and a criminal record check
is required.

MASS ATTENDANCE

Once again this year, the Archdiocese is conducting
a headcount survey in all parish and mission
communities this weekend and next weekend,
October 22/23. This is to help provide an accurate
profile of Mass attendance in the archdiocese.



